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January 15,2009

Alice Seagren, Commissioner
Minnesota Department of Education
1500 Highway 36 West
Roseville, MN 55113-4266

Dear Commissioner Seagren:

85 7th Place East, Suite 500
St. Paul, MN 55101-2198

main: 651.296.4026
tty: 651.296.2860
fax: 651.297.7891

www.ener.gy.mn.gov

Pursuant to 2008 Laws of Minnesota Chapter 356, Section 12, please be advised that
no school districts have app,lied for financing under Minnesota Statutes § 216C.43.

If you have any questions, please contactJeremy de Fiebre at (651) 297-1221 or
jeremy.defiebre@state.mn.us.

Sincerely,

William L. Glahn
Director


